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VERNON TOWNSHIP ANNOUNCES EXTENDED HOURS 

 

VERNON TOWNSHIP, Ill – Beginning March 5th, the Vernon Township Administrative Offices 

will be open until 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday and Thursday evenings.  This will allow more working 

residents to take advantage of passport services, parking permits, social service applications, the 

medical lending closet, food pantry services, and more. 

Township Supervisor, Jonathan Altenberg will open the Supervisor’s office to constituents on 

Tuesday evenings to allow them to individually discuss their issues and concerns.  “An open 

Supervisor’s office delivers on our mission to provide a transparent and accessible government,” 

said Supervisor Altenberg.  “Offering our services to working families by extending our hours 

allows us to provide important services to more residents without increasing expenses.” 

Residents interested in meeting with Supervisor Altenberg or any of the Trustees should call the 

office to schedule an appointment at 847-634-4600.   

 

 

New Vernon Township Office Hours 

 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday – 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

 

Tuesday and Thursday – 8:30 a.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
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